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Marine Corps League  

National Newsletter Competition 
(Detachments of More Than 100 Members) 

The United States Marine Corps Silent Drill Platoon is a 24-
Marine rifle platoon that performs a unique precision drill exhibi-
tion. This highly disciplined platoon exemplifies the professional-
ism associated with the United States Marine Corps. The Silent 
Drill Platoon first performed in the Sunset Parades of 1948 and 
received such an overwhelming response that it soon became a 
regular part of the parades at Marine Barracks, Washington. D.C. 
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Detachment Staff:  
Commandant  ...........................................  
Senior Vice-Commandant  ......................  
Junior Vice-Commandant  ...................... Matt Prial 
Judge Advocate éééééééééé..  
Junior Past-Commandant ....................... Ed Dahling 
Adjutant  .....................................................  

By-Laws Committee Chairman  .............  
Chaplain  ...................................................  
Color Guard Commander  .......................  
Historian  ..................................................  
House Chairman  .....................................  
Legislative Officer  ...................................  
Newsletter Editors  ................................. Ed Dahling 

Public Affairs (Information) Officer  ...... Guy Hall  
Quartermaster  ........................................  
Rifle & Pistol Team Captain  ................  
Sergeant-at-Arms  ....................................  

  ...........................................  
Web Sergeant  .........................................  
Young Marines Commander  ................. 

Auxiliary Staff:  
President  .................................................. Anita Ullery  

Senior Vice  .................................................... Dawn Parker (Lawton)  

Junior Vice .....................................................  

Secretary  .................................................. Kathy Krutzfeldt  

Treasurer  ..................................................  

Chaplain .......................................................... 
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Visit the Dept. of Maryland web site até  

http://deptofmdmcl.org 
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http://mclaacdet1049.org/ 

Marine Corps League  

National Newsletter Competition 
(Detachments of More Than 100 Members) 

Renewals 
[ Dues expire at end of indicated month ] 

Dec.. 2015 Jan. 2016 Feb.  2016 
  

     Roy Ringgrose 
   
   *Douglas Toulotte 
         (2014) 
       

            

       
     - None - 

 

 *Dallas Cooper     
Russ Bixler 
Pat Bresette 
James Sanchez 
Erle Schafer 
 

  * Past Due  * (2) Years 

Membership Statistics  
Good Standing (Dues Paid) 

Type USMC Associate Multiple 

Life Memberships          75  8  5 

Annual Memberships          16  5  ï 

  Delinquent Dues New Members 

   (Still on Active    4   ï 

       Roster  19) 
 

Sub-Totals 

 

 95  13  5 

Total 

113 

       Membersô Birthdays  

Members of our detachment, who will be celebrat-

ing  birthdays during the month of Jan. include:  
     
            Bill Creager,            Charles Dorn,                           
        Fred Downey Jr.      Gerald Grimes,                                          
                      Warren Lindgren 
 
NOTE ï If you were born in January and your name 
is not listed above, please contact the editor to be 
included in the future. 
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I hope everyone had a very Merry Christmas and an outstanding New Year. With that being said, it is 
time to get back to business.  
 
I wish to again remind you that our next major fund-raising effort for the detachment is the selling of 
advertisements for our Department Convention 
Book. If youôve sold ads in the past é please keep on contributing.  If you havenôt sold ads in the 
past é make 2016 the year that you join us in 
raising the monies necessary to allow our detachment to fund its many charitable efforts. 
. 
On a different note, we have many league activities coming up in the next few monthsé activities such 
as the Mid-Winter Conference in Falls Church, the 2016 election of officers, the Department of 
Maryland Convention, etc. Please think about taking part in these activities and possibly running 
for office. 
 
As always, I look forward to seeing all of you at our next monthly meeting!  Since itôs our goal to have a 
copy of the newsletter in the hands of our membership prior to the meeting, the submission deadline for 
all January newsletter article is  MIDNIGHT, Thursday, January 7, 2016! 

From the Editor 
by Ed Dahling Editor Emeritus 

Corps Quotation 
       

When word got around that the bombs had forced 
the Japanese surrender, we knelt in the sand and 
cried. For all our manhood, we cried. We Were 
going to live!ò  
 
                             Unidentified Army Veteran,  
                    who had been scheduled to be part  
                              of the invasion of Japan  
 

  Rifle & Pistol 
Ray Sturm 

No report. Stand by for future match dates. If          

anyone is interested in a pistol outing, let me 

know. 


